
From: Frances Guadagnini 
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 5:45 PM 
To: Regional Chair <regional.chair@york.ca> 
Subject: STOP 413 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
Hello ,  
 
My name is Frances Guadagnini and along with my husband  and family  have been  long time residents 
of Kleinburg.  Our property backs onto 400 acres of conservation , supposedly" Greenbelt", and we use 
this area for hiking mainly in winter. This is home to a wide variety of wildlife that certainly would not 
survive if there was a "mega " highway running through. 
This is not the only reason I oppose Highway 413. There are a multitude of water courses of the Humber 
river and the highway would have cross them at least 85 times. 
 
The highway will lead to urban sprawl, greenhouse gases,when many municipalities have declared a 
Climate Emergency, harming our health with more air pollution and enormous cost to taxpayers. At the 
very least, we need a Federal environmental assessment 
to help determine the full impact of this highway. 
 
Please, I am urging the Council to move a motion to oppose HWY 413 and vote for a Federal EA. 
 
Thank You Kindly 
Frances Guadagnini   
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